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Dear Parents and Carers,                                             

We are writing to inform you of class arrangements for September.

Firstly, we congratulate Hetty on completing her NQT (newly qualified teacher) year, working alongside Kelly. 

We are also proud to announce that after a successful year of teacher training, Alice Hood is now a fully qualified teacher. Alice, like Hetty before, will benefit from working alongside Kelly in her first year of teaching from .

We are pleased that Claire Robinson will be teaching with Joy in the Early Years class, having previously worked as the Early Years Advisor for Brighton and Hove Local Education Authority.

The class arrangements are therefore as follows:

Reception: Joy Lowe, Claire Robinson, Gaynor Fleming

Year 1/2: Kelly McLoughlin, Alice Hood, Anita Wall

Year 3/4: Trish Brinkley, Becky Burch and Jenifer Hammond

Year 5/6: Hetty Chance, Frankie Bowman

Helen Keep will teach French to years 1 to 6 every Thursday.

Wendy Street will continue to garden with the Year 3/4 class.

Visiting artist, Kate Stephens, will continue to work with Year 5/6.

Premier Sport will continue to teach PE on a Friday, with Becky Burch overseeing sport across the school.

Having always had aspirations to become a SENDco (special needs coordinator), Hetty Chance will take on this role from September, supported by Kelly.

The children will be spending the morning with their new classes on the last Monday of term and the teachers are very much looking forward to an exciting start to the new academic year in September!

All best wishes,

The Bealings Team

23.06.2021
Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: admin@bealings.suffolk.sch.uk
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